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The Order of the Friendly Sons of the Shillelagh of the Jersey Shore  

815 16th Ave -- PO Box 148 Belmar, NJ 07719 

 

 
 
 
The Honorable Congressman Chris Smith 
US House of Representatives 
33 Washington Street 
PO Box 728 
Toms River, NJ 08754-0728 
 

Dear Congressman Smith,  

As the President of the Friendly Sons of the Shillelagh of the Jersey Shore (FSOS), I would like to formally 
express our support for your continued attempts for funding for necessary renovations at the Belmar Housing 
Authority apartment building located at 710 8th Ave.  The FSOS is a non-profit, non-sectarian and non-political 
organization.  It is social organization dedicated to the purpose of promoting and enhancing good fellowship, 
Irish heritage, and fraternity of its members. Since our start in 1964, the FSOS has supported local 
communities and people needing assistance.  

The safety concerns of the deteriorated brick facade, water damage, continued elevator issues pose an urgent 
safety concern for these low-income seniors and disabled Belmar residents.   

We are hoping you are able to continue to advocate for this funding for your community project funding.  

Sincerely, 

 

Craig Coyle 
President, Friendly Sons of the Shillelagh, Jersey Shore 
 

                                        

http://www.fsosbelmar.org/
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